Dear Booth-Fickett Families,

Welcome to Booth-Fickett K-8 School! We are thrilled to have you as part of our school
community and look forward to an exciting and enriching school year together.

Booth-Fickett is proud to be an AVID (Advancement Via Individual Determination) school.
This means we are committed to closing the achievement gap by preparing all students for
college readiness and success in a global society. Through AVID strategies, we focus on
organization, critical thinking, and academic rigor across all grade levels.

We are also an OMA (Opening Minds through the Arts) school, which provides all students
with access to music education. Our OMA program integrates the arts into the curriculum,
helping students enhance their creativity, collaboration, and learning in new and
meaningful ways.

As a 21st Century School, we are dedicated to equipping students with the skills they
need to succeed in a rapidly changing world. This includes fostering innovation, technology
use, communication, and real-world problem-solving abilities.

Itis a privilege to serve as your principal. | am deeply committed to ensuring every student
feels supported, challenged, and inspired every day.

Thank you for being part of the Booth-Fickett family. Let’s make it a great year!

Warm regards,

Liane Donovan, M.A.
Principal

Booth-Fickett K-8 School



